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ALWAYS A BEAUTIFUL DAY 
SHARED BY OUR WHOLE SCHOOL  

PRESENTATION DAY  

FAREWELL AND BEST WISHES TO 
OUR OUTGOING LEADERS FOR A 

JOB WELL DONE !!! 

AND WELCOME TO OUR LEADERS 
FOR 2018 !!!  

LOOKING FORWARD TO AN  
EXCITING NEW YEAR !!! 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

THANK YOU 
It’s the end of a very full school year and I would like to thank our incredible 
GPS community for the countless contributions that have been made to 
making the lives of our students better every day. Thank you parents and 
friends for your positivity, passion, and good old fashioned hard work in so 
many areas. Thank you to the staff for your dedication, innovation and 
commitment to continual improvement. But most importantly, thank you to 
the amazing Greta PS kids who are the reason we love what we do. I’ve 
had a wonderful year and have learnt so much, and I can’t wait to come 
back to GPS next year. 
 

It was a testament to the support that we receive from our community to 
see so many families at Angels and our presentation day. A lot of hard 
work went in to the organisation of both events and on behalf of the school 
I would like to thank the many people who contributed to the two celebra-
tions. 
 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT IN 2018 
There are many ways to be involved in our school next year. We hope that 
you can consider joining our dedicated P&C or helping in the canteen or 
the classroom. We will be providing parent induction workshops early in 
term 1. This will mean that all required paperwork for parent volunteers can 
be completed and the full range of opportunities for school involvement can 
be presented. 
 

MEN’S SHED HELP REQUIRED 
At our presentation day, we acknowledged the support of the Greta Branx-
ton Men’s Shed. This is a fantastic program in which our students spend 
time with members of the Men’s Shed in building and construction projects. 
Unfortunately the Men’s Shed has had difficulty in finding enough volun-
teers who have the time to spare to work at our school. If you know of a 
family member or community member who would be willing to spend some 
time helping to support this program, please let us know. 
 

TERM DATES 
The last day of Term 4 for students is Friday, 15th December. The first day 

of term for all students next year is Tuesday, 30
th
 January 2018. 

 

Have a very merry Christmas and a safe  

and peaceful break. 

 

 

Sarah-Jane Hazell  

Relieving Principal  



WEBSITE: 

www.greta-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

KEEP UP TO DATE WITH  

HAPPENINGS 

AT OUR SCHOOL VIA THE :- 

GRETA PUBLIC SCHOOL APP 
 

SCHOOL HOURS 

Supervision from: 8.25am 

Classes Start: 8.55am 

School finishes: 2.55pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FEEDBACK/COMPLIMENTS 

OR SUGGESTIONS 
Our ‘Feedback, Compliments and Sug-

gestions’ box is now up and running in 

the foyer of the office.  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 

LAST DAY OF 2017  
MOVIES IN THE HALL  

REWARD DAY  
FRIDAY 15TH DEC 

 
 

FIRST DAY OF 2018 
TUESDAY 30TH JAN  

 
 

P&C  INFORMATION 
 
 

THE P&C WOULD LIKE TO 
WISH ONE AND ALL A VERY 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  
AND A SAFE AND 

 HAPPY NEW YEAR.  

JUNIOR SCARECROW REQUIREMENTS  SENIOR SCARECROW REQUIREMENTS  

Straw 

Red and black flannelette shirt adult 

(large or x-large) 

2 x Big blue buttons 

2 x Yellow balls of wool 

Polly filler / cushion stuffing 

Straw hat or bucket hat  

Bucket x 2 

White tights/leggings x 2 

Black tights/leggings x 3 

Old pillows 

White pillow slip 

Polly filler 

Black socks 

White ping pong  balls x 2 

Brown socks 

Yellow sheets 

Dog collar large black 

Yellow socks 

White and blue sweat bands 

Black balloons x 3 

SCARECROW UPDATE 
Many thanks for your contributions so far. Below is an updated list of  
what we still require to finish off our scarecrows. If you are able to 
supply any of the items below TOMORROW  or day 1 next year 
would be fantastic. 
 
Have a nice Christmas.  
 

Thank you. 
Miss Bel 

ANGELS 



P&C NEWS  
 

THE P&C WOULD LIKE TO WISH ONE AND ALL A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS  
AND A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR.  

WE HOPE TO SEE OUR CURRENT MEMBERS AND MANY NEW FACES JOIN  
US IN THE NEW YEAR.  

ANGELS IN THE AMPHITHEATRE: 
Once again Angels was a fantastic evening and a great success for our P&C fundraising. Our thanks must go to 
the dedicated few that worked tirelessly in the heat to ensure our stalls ran smoothly. Our thanks goes to the staff 
of Greta Public School for their assistance on the night, it is very much appreciated.  
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLES:  
On behalf of the P&C we extended a huge thank you to our local businesses that support us each year with our 
fundraising. Without this support many of our raffles etc would not be possible.  
 

CANTEEN:   
WE WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY THE 30TH JANUARY.  If you are able to assist us in the canteen in 2018 
please speak to Yasmin our Canteen Co-Ordinator as she would be more than happy to add you to the roster for 
next year.  
 

UNIFORM: 
WE WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY THE 30TH JANUARY. 
 

GENERAL MEETINGS: 
The next General meeting is to be held on Monday 19th February at 6pm in the library.  Children are welcome 
to attend as we will put a movie on for them in the next classroom. 
 
 

Michelle Woodhouse 
P&C President.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP  
 

Tuesdays 

8.30-9.30am 
 

Fridays  

8.30-11.00am  

CANTEEN ROSTER  

Tues 30th Jan  Yasmin  
Wed  31st Jan  Pat, Lynette 
Thurs 1st Feb  Pat 
Fri 2nd Feb   Yasmin, Rae  
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